
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: KRO/782.JCP 

27 January 2023 

 

Dear Families 

As a considerable number of teaching staff are members of the NEU, our school will be closed to year 7, 8, 9 and 

10 on Wednesday, 1st February 2023. The school will remain open to Year 11 students. 

Students eligible for a free school meal who will not be attending school because of the strike action, are still 

entitled to receive their meal.  Please pre-order by emailing enquiries@stowhigh.com by 3pm on Tuesday 31st 

January.  The packed lunch can then be collected on the day. 

Further details regarding the plans for the 1st of Feb and further scheduled strike dates will follow shortly. 

Kind regards 

 

K Rourke-Beasley 

 
Mr K Rourke-Beasley 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


